
Special greetings this New Year 2025

We are grateful for God because of all the goals we 
managed to achieve this past year 2024.

Many things happened in our family and we honored God 
because our twin daughters (Esther and Sarahy) finished 
high school and now they are preparing to attend college 
and continuing in their studies. 

We have our ministry. We made some visits at the zones 
for the planting of new churches which are in the 
departments of Choluteca and Valle of Honduras. We are 
blessed because we are going to have the collaboration of 
a medical brigade, which is planned to happen in the first 
months of this year. Also this project is with the purpose 
of giving us visibility in the community and to evangelize 
which will make a way for new congregations. 

We continue to move forward.  We have many goals ahead 
of us and we are grateful for all of you because of the 
support that you give to our family. We keep working on 
the work that God has entrusted to us. 



Prayer requests: We ask you to please not stop praying for our 
family and our petitions to God to do his work.
1. For our twin daughters that are going in January to college. 
They are moving to the capital of our country. Please pray for 
protection, provision, and for God to cover their lives.
2. For a house in Choluteca so we can move there to continue 
God's work.
3. For a school for our youngest daughter to attend and 
continue her studies.
4. For economic provision: our economic support and for 
projects in the zone.
5. So families may be converted to Christ.
6. For plans, projects, and teams that can support us while 
working there.
7. For people who can join us in this vision of winning this 
area for God with evangelism to change lives and communities.

Thanks to everyone for being with us. You may help us by 
sharing about our family and the ministry with others so they 
may join this mission. 

Best regards, ISAIAS and Family Cantarero 
We wish you a very Happy and Blessed 2025. 




